
 

 

 

 
Student/Parent/Teacher Interviews (SPTIs) will be held online on ​March 24th and 25th from 
4:30 p.m. to 7:30​ ​p.m​. using Google Meets or by phone.  This is a chance to meet your child’s 
teacher(s), have an opportunity for you to share information about your child and have a 
conversation about your child’s experiences so far this year.  
 
Book your Student-Parent-Teacher Interviews 
online beginning Monday, March 1, 2021 at 9:00 
a.m. 
We invite you to book your interview with your 
Homeroom teacher by visiting the user friendly service 
at​ ​www.schoolinterviews.ca​.  
 

You will require our ​SCHOOL EVENT CODE:​ 6v7uk 
 
When you click ​finish​, your interview timetable will be emailed to you automatically (check your 
spam folder if you do not receive this immediately). 
 
For parents that may not have access to the internet, please contact the school to arrange an 
appointment for a phone interview. Interviews will be a maximum of 15 minutes in length. We 
appreciate your cooperation in respecting the appointments of other parents/guardians. Should 
you require additional time, please feel free to make alternate arrangements with your child's 
teacher. 
 
Families may make changes to their interview booking times, ​prior to Friday,March 19th at 
4:00 p.m​. by revisiting the website at ​www.schoolinterviews.ca​ and using the event code and 
the same username and email address used in the initial booking. Parents wishing to change 
interview times after the closing date must contact the school directly at (780) 967-5209. 

http://www.schoolinterviews.ca/
http://www.schoolinterviews.ca/
http://www.schoolinterviews.ca/

